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MINUTES OF THE ARKANSAS MOTOR VEHICLE
COMMISSION

Business Meeting
101 East Capitol Avenue, Suite
204 Little Rock, Arkansas
November 2, 2016
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Arkansas Motor Vehicle Commission was called to order at
9:30 a.m. by Chairman Sandy Stroope. Staff present included Greg Kirkpatrick, Crystal Campbell, Kristi

Byers, Tanelle Hymes, Robert Galloway, and Gordon McCoy. All Commissioners were present during the

meeting. Also in attendance were court reporter Susan Whitson, Charlie Moulten as the Hearing Officer, and

Julie Chavis with the Attorney General's Office.

The minutes from the October 19, 2016, meeting were unanimously approved following a proper

motion and second.

The Commission approved the meeting expenses for the November 2, 2016, meeting following a

proper motion and second.

The Director’s Report was presented by Greg Kirkpatrick.

The Commission then moved to H#16-022, Glover Truck Parts vs. Western Star. Glover’s was
represented by attorney Marshall Wright and Rustin Glover. Western Star was represented by attorney Theresa
Nickels and John Georgoulis.

Having heard testimony from John Georgoulis and Rustin Glover and having reviewed the exhibits
admitted into evidence, the Commission unanimously approved suspending the hearing until February 15, 2017,
to allow Glover’s an opportunity to obtain a floorplan that is satisfactory to the terms of the Western Star sales
and service agreement. On February 15, 2017, the Commission will reconvene on the matter and determine
whether or not Western Star has due cause to terminate Glover’s sales and service agreement. This determination
will be based on all exhibits admitted in the November 2, 2016, hearing, as well as information provided by

Glover’s and Western Star.
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Chairman Stroope accepted a proper motion and a second to adjourn the meeting.

These minutes are subject to approval by
The Arkansas Motor Vehicle

Sandy Stroope, Chairman




